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 The college has introduced new software ‘Webpros’ related to faculty 

and students. To train the faculty on this software IQAC has conducted A 

Faculty training Programme to all the Administrators and teaching staff by the 

Webpros Team on 14
th

 October, 2022.  

 During this programme they gave training to the participants on how to 

use the webpros software, how to upload teaching plans, student attendance, 

Question banks and model question papers for students. They also gave 

training on how to upload E-content, material, conduction of online 

examinations.  

 At the end of the programme they provided individual IDs and 

Passwords to all the faculty.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


